
 

Appendix III - General Issues 
 

Summaries of Representations Related to General Issues 
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(a) Central & Western 
and Southern 
This representation 
suggests that the 
northern areas of 
Mount Davis Road 
should be moved 
from the Central & 
Western District to 
the Southern 
District. 

 
(b) Wan Chai and 

Eastern 
This representation 
suggests that the 
existing district 
boundary between 
the Wan Chai 
District and the 
Eastern District 
(which runs along 
the middle of Lai 
Tak Tsuen Road) 
should be altered so 
that the whole Lai 
Tak Tsuen Road 
would be included 
in the Eastern 
District. 

  
(c) Sham Shui Po and 

Kwai Tsing 
(i) One of these 

representations 
suggests that 
Towers 2 and 3 
of Nob Hill 
should also be 
moved from the 
Kwai Tsing 
District to the 

The demarcation of district 
boundaries is outside EAC’s 
jurisdiction. 



 

Item 
no. 

Subject 
 

No. of 
representations 

Representations EAC’s views 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Sham Shui Po 
District, as Nob 
Hill is very 
close to Mei 
Foo in Sham 
Shui Po 
District. 

 
(ii) One of these 

representations 
suggests that all 
three Towers of 
Nob Hill should 
be included in 
one district. 

 
(iii) One of these 

representations 
suggests that all 
three Towers of 
Nob Hill should 
be included in 
Lai Wah 
constituency of 
the Kwai Tsing 
District. 

 
(iv) Two of these 

representations 
suggest that the 
boundary 
between the 
Sham Shui Po 
District and the 
Kwai Tsing 
District should 
cut along Lai 
King Hill Road,
so that Wah Lai 
Estate, Lai Yan 
Court and all 
three Towers of 
Nob Hill would 
be included in 
the Sham Shui 
Po District. 
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2 Arrange- 

ments 
relating to 
Public 
Forums 

1 
 

The representation 
opines that- 
(a) the public forums 

should preferably be 
held nearer the end 
of the consultation 
period, so as to give 
more time for 
members of the 
public to consider 
the demarcation 
proposals before 
making oral 
representations; 

(b) one hour for two 
districts (eg Eastern 
and Central & 
Western) is 
considered not 
enough; and 

(c) most residents find 
it inconvenient to 
attend the forums as 
they are not held on 
public holidays. 

 

The points are noted for review. 
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